
Thinking of 
Opening a 
Restaurant or 
Food Truck? 

Make sure your plans 
are approved before 
construction begins 

Here’s what you have to do before construction 
starts to stay on track and avoid costly delays:

LEARN THE PROCESS
	� Review the Detroit Health Department’s 
approval requirements by visiting detroitmi.gov/foodsafety 

	� These rules apply for all restaurants, food trucks, bars or other 
establishments serving food

	� Begin assembling all required materials to stay on track and meet 
Detroit Health Department guidelines

THINGS TO KNOW BEFORE 
YOUR PLAN IS APPROVED

	� Submit your plans at least two months in advance
	� Construction should not begin until the Detroit Health Department 
has completed its review

	� If you are not opening a food truck, you need to submit your 
plans to the City of Detroit Buildings, Safety Engineering, 
and Environmental Department (BSEED). To learn more,  
please visit detroitmi.gov/BSEED

QUESTIONS?
Scan the QR code or visit  
Detroit Health Department
100 Mack Ave.,
Detroit, MI 48201


